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18 March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Virtual Journey to Osiligi Obaya, Kenya 
 
We wanted to provide you with an update on our virtual journey to our partner school in Kenya. 
So far staff and students have travelled and submitted over 3188 miles taking us over halfway, with 
our 6040 mile target. 
 
Thank you to everyone for contributing to this challenge so far, you have been brilliant!  

We still have a long way to go, if your child wishes to take part, please ask them to record the 
following information and send via email to Miss Holden: gemma.holden@thebourneacademy.com 

• Name 

• TBA House 

• Mode of transport 

• Mileage 

• Any photos or videos you are happy to share. 

Badges and House points will be issued to every student taking part and prizes will be awarded in 

the following categories: 

• Longest distance 
• Funniest fancy dress 
• Most unusual mode of travel 
• Best group effort – either distance or innovation 
• Funniest anecdote 
• Longest collective distance travelled by a TBA House. 

Kind regards 
The Bourne Academy 
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